Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:18 PM

To: Robert Nelson

Cc: hloftin@legacyreserves.com; sdittman@legacyreserves.com; Mark Larson

Subject: RE: Legacy Reserves LMPSU Trash Pit (1RP-3660) Groundwater Notice

Hello,

Again, thank you for this notification as well, and as usual, if things change on timing please keep OCD informed.

Yours,

Bradford Billings EMNRD/OCD

From: Robert Nelson < rnelson@laenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:07 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD < Bradford. Billings@state.nm.us>

Cc: hloftin@legacyreserves.com; sdittman@legacyreserves.com; Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>

Subject: [EXT] Legacy Reserves LMPSU Trash Pit (1RP-3660) Groundwater Notice

Dear Mr. Billings,

This message is submitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) on behalf of Legacy Reserves, L.P. to provide notification that personnel from Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI) will be at the LMPSU Trash Pit (1RP-3660) on October 5, 2020, at approximately 10:00am MST for the purpose of collecting groundwater samples from four (4) monitoring wells. Please feel free to contact Heath Loftin at (432)689-5200 or hloftin@legacyreserves.com, or Mark Larson at (432)687-0901 or mark@laenvironmental.com, or me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Robert Nelson Sr. Geologist Office – 432-687-0901 Cell – 432-664-4804

rnelson@laenvironmental.com

ssociates, Inc.